
Upcoming events 
Term 3, Week 10 

Vicki Trathen 

Head of Junior School 

The first ever Palmerston Campus Wellbeing Day was a huge success. What an 

amazing way to finish such a busy term. It was great to see the smiles on the 

kids faces all day as they rotated around the different activities. What a great 

way to thank our celebrate our amazing Palmerston Campus community. 

Thank you to all the parents who came along to watch and help out.   

A huge thank you to parents for booking in times to share in their child’s 

learning journey at our Student Led Conferences in Week 9. If you were not 

able to make a time, please contact your child’s classroom teacher to arrange 

an alternative time. I would encourage you to consider the goals which may 

have been set for your child/s learning and “check-in” with your child on how 

these goals are progressing. 

The Transition, Year 1 and Year 2 classes have now completed their swimming 

lessons for 2023. They have had lots of fun developing their swimming and 

water safety confidence and skills.  

The Year 3 and 4 classes loved the opportunity to visit Brown’s Mart Theatre to 

watch the College musical - The Jungle Book. They absolutely loved the 

performance and couldn’t stop talking about it. A huge thank you to our 

Palmerston Campus families who went along to the musical after hours to 

support our Middle and Senior School students. 

2024 Enrolments  

We have now begun the process of interviewing our new students for next 

year. 

NOTICE TO CURRENT FAMILIES & POTENTIAL FAMILIES: If you have siblings 

who are ready to start school or the ELC or are currently attending another 

school and you haven’t yet lodged an Enrolment Application for 2024 intake, 

please do so ASAP. 

Thanks very much for your assistance. For further information, please contact 

our College Registrar, Rebecca Carpenter on 8983 0300 or 

enrol@goodshepherd.nt.edu.au  

I wish you all a safe and relaxing holiday and I will see you ready for Term 4 on 

Monday 9 October.  

TERM 4 

Monday 9 October 

First day of Term 4 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20 October 

Swimming Carnival 3-5 

 

Saturday 28 October 

Family Camp  

 

Tuesday 7 November 

2024 Transition Parent Info 
Session 

Thursday 23 November 

Year 12 Graduation and 

Awards 

 

 

 

mailto:enrol@goodshepherd.nt.edu.au


AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following students for receiving awards over 
the last 5 weeks. 
 

House Awards 
          
Strauss    
Jesse Norton  
Erika Stewart 
Christopher Lugg 
Jimmy Hewitson  
Charlie Trouchet 
            
Fenton 
Jamie Tengis 
Braxton Burger 
Breanna Doyle 
Thomas McKay 
Chloe Fraser 
Jack McKay 
Dean Tshuma 
Zahra Backwell-Kononen 
Lara Boyle 
Owen Anderson 
Teiane Staines 
 

Livingstone 
Noah Griggs 
Adam Cobban 
Emmett Muir 
Daly Melville 
Kobe Burgess 
 

Hughes 
Jordan Hodgetts 
Azahla Eaton 
Jesse Madden 
Arabella Watt 
Bailey Jones 
Hannah Slarks 
Magenta Pickering 
Jaydra Vogl 
Joash Sani  
Bill McKeown 
Tiannah Shah 
Cobalt Pickering 
William Hore 
 

House Point Current Total 

FENTON 1299          LIVINGSTONE 1270    HUGHES 1263       STRAUSS 986 

Upcoming events 
 

Tuesday 28 November 

PYP Exhibition  

 

 

 

 
Friday 8 December  
Year 5 Breakfast 7:30 am 
 
Year 5 Graduation and Awards 
service (8:30 am – 9:30 am) 
 
Christmas Concert 
 
Saturday 9 December 
Year 5 Graduation Dinner  
 
Monday and Tuesday 11-12 
December 
Year 5 Step Up 
 
Monday 11 December 
T-4 Awards Assembly 
 
Tuesday 12 December 
Step Up T-4 
 
New Student Orientation Day 
Years 1-5 
 
2024 Transition Student  
Orientation Morning  
 
2024 ELC Orientation  
Morning 
 
Thursday 14 
Last day of school  
Water Play Day  

 

At Assembly, which is held every even 

week at 8:20am, the House Cup is  

presented to the House Team who 

were awarded the most points for the 

fortnight.  

Congratulations Fenton for winning the 

House Cup in Week 10. 



 

 

A number of our classes across the Junior Schools have recently undertaken their Unit of Inquiry with the 

Transdisciplinary Theme of “Sharing the Planet”. Many year levels were able to connect their Unit of Inquiry 

with our Christian Studies unit ‘Christian Living’, as the Key Idea was about how Christians have a  

responsibility in and for the world. This is one demonstration of transdisciplinary learning occurring in our  

Primary Years Programme. 

ELC students explored how people can reduce, reuse, recycle and refuse waste to care for our planet. 

Transition and Year 1 students inquired into how all living things have requirements to help them grow and 

stay healthy. Some of the resulting actions from this Unit of Inquiry was plants grown and cared for, and some 

chickens were hatched in one of the classrooms! 

Year 2 students will continue their learning about how people make choices to support the sustainability of 

resources when they return to school after our holiday break. You may even notice at home that our students 

start to take action by considering their choices and the impact of these choices that they are making in their 

everyday life. 

Year 3 students are also continuing on after the break their investigation into how living things adapt to their 

environment. Students are exploring the idea of factors that endanger living things and we notice that they 

often become crusaders in the cause against endangered animals. 

Year 4 students inquired into how communities are affected by the distribution of resources in our world. It 

was eye-opening to consider how wealth is distributed around the world, especially understanding that 

wealth could mean resources other than money! 

We love to celebrate any action that our students take from their learning and are always happy for parents 

to let us know of any examples that they have seen at home that they are willing to share. 

 

Rebecca Fletcher 

Primary Years Programme Coordinator 



 

 

Strategic Plan Launch 

Following a 12-month consultation process, the 2023-2026 College Strategic Plan has now launched! You can view 

the Plan on the College website here. 

Some of the key elements that have come about from the strategic planning process include updates to our 

College purpose statement, values and setting out the strategic actions for the next few years. 

Due to the update of our values, the College logo has required revisiting to include ‘Community’, as this was a 

recurring focus that came through very strongly from all stakeholders. This has provided the opportunity to 

refresh the logo with some minor colour and font changes that better meet online industry accessibility 

standards. 

The colours used are already within our College colour palette and the new font is closely aligned with the logo 

already used on uniforms. The logo changes will not have any impact on uniforms or any other purchased items. 

We appreciate your patience as the revised logo is gradually rolled out and updated across the various online 

platforms, documents and signage around our campuses.  

https://goodshepherd.nt.edu.au/sites/default/files/2023-08/Strategic%20Plan%202023-26.pdf


WELLBEING  

Last Friday we had our first Annual Wellbeing Day at Palmerston. What an epic day it was with so many highlights 

from the day. A special thank you to the community groups who made this a success and special mention to the 

following people who kindly donated towards the day.  

Eva Lawler MLA Member for Drysdale for her donation. 

Luke Gosling MP for Solomon for his donation. 

Alesha Carne for the amazing hair spray . 

Precision Marine Darwin for lending us 2 boats for the annual Palmerston Fishing Comp.  

Cara, Rylea and Grace for the dance and drama workshop. 

Mrs Knibbs for the very talented face painting. 

2024 College Captains Lucas and Charli for helping out on the day. 

 

The students participating in sessions with 

Mind Your Paws 

Top End critters 

Palmerston Tennis 

Glitter paint from Fairy Jill 

ESports with PaRBA 

 

Thank you to the parents who assisted on the day.  

Catherine Sansom 

Learning Enrichment Teacher 

Wellbeing Coordinator  

 

 



WELLBEING DAY ACTIVITES 

 

We began our Wellbeing Day with the Campus Cross Country. All students participated and crossed the finish line.   
 

Congratulations to our Cross Country place-getters: 
 

Transition Boys  
First – Rueben Henriques 
Second – Oliver Bowman 
Third – Jordan Hodgetts  
 

Transition Girls 
First – Breeanna Doyle 
Second – Mahlia Rossborough 
Third – Emerson Earl 
 

Year 1 Boys 
First – Jesse Madden 
Second – Thomas McKay 
 

Year 1 Girls 
First – Payton Hamlyn 
Second – Azahla Eaton 
Third – Georgie Woldseth 
 

Year 2 Boys 
First – Sean Staines 
Second – Elijah Trease 
Third – Harrison Cendo 
 

Year 2 Girls 
First – Erika Stewart 
Second – Ngaire La Porte 
Third – Lily Lugg 
 

Year 3 Boys 
First – Hamish Gotts-Roberts 
Second – Jethro Gotts-Roberts 
Third – Jack McKay 
 

Year 3 Girls 
First – Marley Woldseth 
Second – Madeleine Commons-Fidge     
Third – Magenta Pickering 
 

Year 4 Boys 
First – Colby Taylor 
Second – Eamon La Porte     
Third – Beau McDonald 
 

Year 4 Girls 
First – Imahni Eaton 
Second – Zahra Backwell-Kononen     
Third – Lani Trouchet 
 

Year 5 Boys 
First – Aiden Muir 
Second – Owen Anderson     
Third – Cobalt Pickering 
 

Year 5 Girls 
First – Layla Di Toro 
Second – Charlie Trouchet     
Third – Sofia Kassiou 



#lovemyschool 

WELLBEING DAY ACTIVITES CONTINUED... 

For our rotations, students enjoyed animal encounters with Top End Critters and hanging with the therapy dogs from 
Mind Your Paws. They practised their tennis skills with Liam from Tennis Palmerston. Level Up Gaming had students 
racing each other in Mario Kart or building creations in Minecraft. Year 12 students shared their expertise with us by 
facilitating dance and drama sessions. Monsieur Max taught us how to make authentic French crepes, complete with 
flipping tutorials. We also enjoyed gratitude and sensory activities. 
 
 



WELLBEING DAY ACTIVITES CONTINUED... 

For our inaugural Fishing Competition, students used rods and magnets to catch a variety of fish, old boots, and 
treasure chests. Luckily Mr Kyle was there to protect everyone from the (inflatable) crocodile. Observers watched from 
the nearby fishing boats kindly provided by Precision Marine in Pinelands. 
 
A huge THANK YOU to Precision Marine for lending us boats, Bendigo Bank for prizes, Palmerston Game Fishing Club 
and parent Daryl Melville for organising the boats and prizes as well as making the trophies and plaque and providing 
us with the fishing rods. Congratulations to all the winners from each class as well as our overall winners. 
 
Fishing Competition Winners 
 
Highest Points for each class 
Transition – Jordan and Emerson 
Year 1 – Jesse and Logan 
Year 2 – Sean 
Year 3 – Jethro and Jaydra 
Year 4 – Oscar and Evie 
Year 5 – Leeland and Layla  
 
Overall Highest Point Scorers (Names added to our Plaque) 
Layla Di Toro 
Leeland Barba 
 
Finding Nemo Prize Winners 
Sean  
Evie 
Emerson 
Colby 
Leeland 
Layla 
Jase 
 
Special Mention Prize Winners 
Eva 
Mahlayla 
Ngaire 
Kaiden 
Kobe 
Lara 
Simi 
Cobalt  
 
We then finished the day with a water play afternoon. It was a big day but an amazing day and we are sure the 
students slept well that night. We know the teachers did! 



BOOK WEEK 

Book Parade 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up for our Book Parade to finish off our Book Week in Week 6.  Everyone 
looked amazing. Our special guest judges Mr Qualischefski and Mr Mustin certainly had the hard job picking the 
winners from each class.  
 
Congratulations to our winners 
 
Transition – Mahlia, Chase, and Logan 
Year 1 – Jesse, Payton, and Thomas 
Year 2 – Elijah, Scarlett and Lara 
Year 3 – Jethro, Hamish and Magenta 
Year 4 – Colby, Christopher, Lani, and Evie 
Year 5 – Annie, Owen, Tracy, and Stephanie 

 

Colouring In Competition Winners 
Transition – Thanarika Duggirala 
Year 1 – Thomas McKay 
Year 2 – Ollie Penning 
Year 3 – Jethro Gotts-Roberts 
Year 4 – Pippa Melville 
Year 5 – Layla Di Toro 
Teacher – Mrs Knibbs 
 
Staff Favourite Book Competition Winners 
Beau McDonald 
Isobel McDonald 
Annie O’keefe 
Layla Di Toro 
Emerson Earl 



GRANDPARENTS & SPECIAL FRIENDS DAY 

It was great to see so many Grandparents and Special friends come along to the Book Week Parade. They had the 

opportunity to watch the parade, visit the Book Fair, read in the library, visit the steam room, do an art activity in the ELC, 

tour the classrooms, plant trees with our Transition students, and finish with a morning tea in the hall.  



SCIENCE WEEK 

Science Week Competition Winners  

Design a playground – Peyton Stewart 

Design a school of the future – Charlie, Siyona, and Lani 

 

FATHER’S DAY BBQ 

On Friday September 1, we held our Father’s Day stall and Twilight BBQ.  Thank you to all the families that came 

along.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILY CAMP 

It’s not too late to join us for our annual family camp held at Big 4 Howard Springs. You can book a cabin or a 

campsite. Even if you are unable to stay the night you are still welcome to come along to join us for the afternoon 

activities, shared dinner, and evening activities. Further details will be sent out closer to the date regarding 

meeting places and activities planned (examples of activities planned are a shared dinner, swimming in the pool, 

evening scavenger hunt). 

YEAR 4 ‘SHARING THE PLANET UOI TEAMED UP WITH TERRA CYCLE 

The Year 4 students have taken action as part of their Sharing The Planet UOI and teamed up with Terra Cycle to 

recycle some tricky plastics. All classes at Palmerston Campus can now recycle their zip lock bags and cling film 

from lunches. These plastics cannot go into regular recycling, so Terra Cycle and Glad have teamed up to provide 

free recycling programs for schools. When the boxes are full, we simply print out the return label and send our 

plastics to be recycled. We have also joined the recycling program for old pens, textas, and highlighters. There is a 

box at the office for collecting such items, which will also be sent to Terra Cycle for recycling.  

 



 

 

TRANSITION - YEAR 2 SWIMMING LESSONS 

Over the past month, Transition, Year 1 and Year 2 students have been enjoying cooling off and learning new 
water safety skills through the Royal Lifesaving Swim and Survive program. Students have travelled twice weekly 
to the Goldfish Bowl to participate in the fun and dynamic swimming and water safety program that focuses on 
the development of swimming, personal survival, basic rescue and lifesaving skills. Swim and Survive aims to 
provide our students with the necessary skills to be safe and active in, on and around water. 

FLAGS  

Thank you very much to Member for Brennan, Marie-Clare Boothby MLA for 

presenting two new flags for this campus. These will replace the damaged ones, 

caused by birds tearing and hanging off them all too often!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW RESOURCES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

iPads and Laptops 
We are super excited to have received our 25 
new iPads and are eagerly awaiting the arrival 
of our 20 new laptops.  

 

 

Thank you to Deadly Science for giving our 
campus lots of new free lego. 

 

 



 

 

TRANSITION  

TJC have had a busy yet enjoyable end to Term 3. Transition students loved celebrating Book Week with a 
scavenger hunt, Book Fair, dressing up as our favourite book characters, topped off with our tree planting. It was 
also wonderful to explore this year’s shortlisted books with our big Buddies in 3CT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a provocation for our new Unit Of Inquiry, ‘How We Organise Ourselves’, we had Dental Nurse, Jade Squirrell, 
come into our classroom for an incursion. Through this unit, we are inquiring into different services within our 
community. Students learnt about the importance of brushing twice a day, flossing in between our teeth and we 
were even able to test out some dental equipment. Everyone was sent home with a Colgate pack including a 
toothbrush and a mini toothpaste.  

 

 

The Camp Quality Puppet Show visited our school 
recently. Students were educated through the  
performance about what cancer is and what  
happens when cancer is treated. 

Once again, TJC did an amazing job of running  
Chapel in week 8. Everyone sang and performed 
beautifully and it was so wonderful to have so many 
families there to support our students. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

YEAR 4 LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP 
Last Thursday we ran a leadership workshop with Year 4 as they prepare to nominate for leadership roles next 
term. In this first workshop in the series, we looked at Good and Bad Leaders and the characteristics and skills 
they thought would make a good leader. They came up with an awesome list of characteristics: 

Leadership Qualities 

 Kindness 

 Good attitude 

 Respect 

 Thoughtful 

 Good sport 

 Sensible 

 Good role model 

 Helpful 

 Understanding 

 Supportive 

 Welcoming 

 Responsibility 

 Safety 

 Good Listening 

 Caring 

 Patience 

 Helping people fit in 

 Generous 

 Treating people well 

 Risk taker 

 Thinker 

 Involvement 

 Knowledgeable 

 Intelligence 

 Principled 
 Trustworthy 
 Truthful  
 

We then discussed which characteristics they felt were the most important and whether it was possible to show 
every characteristic at all times. We then looked at the Leadership Roles in our school and we brainstormed all 
the roles they felt we should have at school. They even came up with two new positions. 

Leadership Roles 
Junior School Captains 
House Captains 
Chapel Leaders 
Library Leaders 
Steam Leaders 
Garden Leaders 
Events Leader  
Playground Leaders 
Green Leader (Recycling) 
 

We then brainstormed the different role descriptions for each leader, what skills they should show, and what 
jobs we felt were part of their roles. They did such an amazing job that Mrs Keogh gave them hot chocolate and 
home-made cookies.   

Our future workshops will discuss how to write a letter of application, how to write speeches and further 
discussion of the different job roles.  



 

 

YEAR 5 CAMP 

Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed the Year 5 camp along with the Year 5 students from Leanyer and Howard Springs Campuses at 

Adventure Bound. While they all came back extremely tired, they had a fantastic time. Thank you to the parents who 

accompanied the group, as the camp wouldn’t have been as successful without your help.  

 

 

 

 

 

  
#lovemyschool 



 

 

Defence School Mentor 

Our Defence School Mentor, Mrs Ray-Taylor, is available to meet with children of Defence families at Good 

Shepherd Lutheran College. 

The DSM is a Defence-funded position aimed at supporting children of Defence families enrolled at the College, 

providing assistance and catering to the unique needs of the military lifestyle. 

Please contact the College for more information or to utilise this service. Alternatively, you can visit the ADF 

website: defence.gov.au/adf-members-families/family-programs-services/support-for-children/defence-school-

mentor-program 

Mrs Ray-Taylor is available as follows: 

Howard Springs Campus 

8:30am - 2pm every Friday 

Palmerston Campus 

8:30am - 2pm Thursdays on odd weeks  

(weeks 1, 3, 5, 7 and 9) 

Leanyer Campus 

8:30am - 2pm Thursdays on even weeks  

(weeks 2, 4, 6, 8 and 10) 

College Chaplain 

If you wish to contact our College Chaplain, Kyle Cantrill, you can email him using the 

address below. 

kyle.cantrill@ntschools.net 

 

 

Thank the Lord because  

He is good. His love 

continues forever. 
 

- 1 Chronicles 16:34 ICB 

https://www.defence.gov.au/adf-members-families/family-programs-services/support-for-children/defence-school-mentor-program
https://www.defence.gov.au/adf-members-families/family-programs-services/support-for-children/defence-school-mentor-program
mailto:kyle.cantrill@ntschools.net


 

 

Welcome to Private Lesson Music Tutor Jack Tinapple 

Is your child interested in acquiring musical skills through instrument instruction at school? Good Shepherd 

Palmerston has a private tutor, Mr Jack Tinapple, who provides both individual and group lessons during regular 

school hours. Mr Tinapple offers a wide range of instruments to choose from, and in the event that he has a 

sufficient number of students interested in various instruments, he may even establish a school band! 

The instrument options available for instruction encompass drums/percussion, bass guitar, regular guitar, ukulele, 

flute, saxophone, clarinet, piano, trumpet, trombone, and vocal training. 

Jack is a performer, producer and multiinstrumentalist. He works as a musician, audio engineer, sound designer 

and music teacher - as well as managing Powerfunk recording label and playing in and coordinating original 

bands: The NEO and Jigsaw Collective. Jack has lectured and tutored at CDU since 2004 in music and digital media. 

He is also a teacher at the NT Music School. Jack completed a Bachelor of Music in classical vocals and flute  

performance. He has a keen interest and previous practice in theatre, circus and film. We are delighted to have 

you on board Jack and wish you all the very best for your time at Good Shepherd Lutheran College.  

For additional details and fees, please contact our dedicated instrumental instructor, Mr Jack Tinapple, 

at Jack@powerfunk.com, 0421208259. Alternatively, you can easily enrol your child for lessons at  

https://forms.gle/S2apeUtRScYRrtnz9 

mailto:ack@powerfunk.com
https://forms.gle/S2apeUtRScYRrtnz9


 

 

Stay Up To Date 

College Website 
goodshepherd.nt.edu.au 

College Facebook Page 
Good Shepherd Lutheran College NT 

facebook.com/goodshepherdnt  

Careers Facebook Page 
GSLC Careers 

facebook.com/gslccareers 

Instagram 
goodshepnt 

instagram.com/goodshepnt  

Linkedin 
Good Shepherd Lutheran College NT 

linkedin.com/company/good-shepherd-lutheran- 

college-nt-incorporated/ 

Leave us a Google Review! 

Do you love our school as much as we do? Leaving us a review on Google really helps us to maintain the 

reputation of our great school. Simply Google Good Shepherd Lutheran College NT, and when our Google 

listing comes up, click ‘Write a review’. Your help is very much appreciated. 

Postal Address 

PO Box 1146 

Howard Springs NT 0835 

Phone 

08 8983 0300 

Fax 

08 8983 0333 

Email 
admin@goodshepherd.nt.edu.au 

Howard Springs Campus 

Cnr of Whitewood Rd and Kundook Pl 

Howard Springs NT 

Leanyer Campus 

94 Leanyer Dr 

Leanyer NT 

Palmerston Campus 

Cnr of Temple Tce and Emery Ave 

Palmerston NT 

https://goodshepherd.nt.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/GoodShepherdNT/
https://www.facebook.com/gslccareers
https://www.instagram.com/goodshepnt/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/good-shepherd-lutheran-college-nt-incorporated/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/good-shepherd-lutheran-college-nt-incorporated/
https://www.google.com/search?q=good+shepherd+lutheran+college+nt&rlz=1C1GCEU_enAU1071AU1071&oq=good+shepherd+lutheran+college+NT&aqs=chrome.0.0i355i512j46i175i199i512j0i512l3j69i61l2j69i60.4486j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on
mailto:admin@goodshepherd.nt.edu.au


 

 

College and Community Notices 

Top End Lutheran Parish Worship Services 

St Andrew Lutheran Church 

14 Trower Rd Nightcliff 

Sundays at 9:30am 

For further information please contact Noel Due: 

darwinlutheranchurch@gmail.com 

darwinlutheranchurch.org.au 

 

Lutheran Education Australia 

Lutheran Education Australia (LEA) represents the Lutheran schools 

and early childhood centres of the Lutheran Church of Australia 

(LCA). 

LEA is responsible for the leadership, theological formation and 

accountability of Lutheran education across Australia and for the 

future of the schools and early childhood services of the LCA.  

Visit the LEA website for more information: 

lutheran.edu.au 

Position Vacancies in Early Learning 

Good Shepherd is seeking two exceptional educators to fill the roles 

of Team Leader and Early Childhood Educator at our Howard Springs 

Early Learning Centre. If you know of anyone who may be interested 

and appropriate for the role/s, please encourage them to visit the 

Employment page on the College website for more information: 

goodshepherd.nt.edu.au/contact/employment 

mailto:darwinlutheranchurch@gmail.com
https://darwinlutheranchurch.org.au
https://www.lutheran.edu.au/
https://goodshepherd.nt.edu.au/contact/employment


 

 

After School Language Classes 

Term 4 enrolments are now open for the Darwin Languages Centre 

after school language classes. The Centre has places available for 

beginners and continuers in Greek, Japanese, Korean, German, 

Portugese and Spanish. Continuers are also able to study Auslan, 

French, Italian, Mandarin and/or Indonesian. 

To find out more, visit darwinlanguagescentre.nt.edu.au or contact: 

8997 7000 

dlc.nt@education.nt.gov.au 

Indoor Cricket Competition 

The Palmerston Indoor Sports Centre is hosting a junior indoor 

cricket competition throughout Term 4. Teams are made up of 6 

players and age divisions include under 9s, under 12s and under 15s. 

The games are played on Saturday mornings. 

If you would like more information or if you are interested in 

registering your child, visit pisc.com.au or contact: 

0419 912 134 

info@pisc.com.au 

School Holiday Programs 

There are a whole heap of fun activities happening in the community 

throughout the school holidays hosted by organisations such as 

Baseball NT, City of Darwin, City of Darwin Libraries, Corrugated Iron 

Youth Arts, Flight Standards and Wicksees Educational Technology. 

Check out the flyers on the following pages for more information. 

Community Notices 

https://www.darwinlanguagescentre.nt.edu.au/
mailto:dlc.nt@education.nt.gov.au
https://www.pisc.com.au/
mailto:info@pisc.com.au


 

 

2-6 October 2023 
  
8.30 am - 12.30 pm every day (half an hour longer than previous years!) 
  
Mega Kids Club is a school holiday program at St Peter's Anglican Church Nightcliff for children in years 
T-6. 
  
Roll up, roll up for 5 days of marvellous circus themed activities, including skits, games, art, science, 
music and more! Our jam-packed program will take a deep dive into who Jesus is and why He is very 
good news for us. 
  
LOCATION 
St Peter's Nightcliff Anglican Church 
Corner of Sabine Road & Trower Road, (car park entry Sabine Road), Millner NT 0810 
  
CONTACT DETAILS: 
https://www.trybooking.com/events/events/landing/1112692 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2Fevents%2Fevents%2Flanding%2F1112692&data=05%7C01%7Csue.tomes%40ntschools.net%7Ce0e18e9edbea4f9b83b408dbb838e1fe%7C6adff6fb1ad14b95bb8fac8c0e8f1a77%7C0%7C0%7C638306326668674


 

 



 

 



 

 


